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Local Plan Consultation - response from Grappenhall and Thelwall Parish Council 
 
This letter is to confirm that we are writing to you to advise you that as a Parish, we are responding 
directly and formally to the consultation regarding the Local Plan.   
 
The Parish Council wish to make it clear that they strongly object to the proposals that have been put 
forward by the PSV (Proposed Submission Version). 
  
Please take our detailed views as those being collectively expressed on our behalf (and on behalf of five 
other Parish Councils in South Warrington) by Groves Town Planning. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 
Colette Fellows 
Clerk to the Council 
 
 
(For information a copy of this letter has also been emailed to localplan@warrington.gov.uk) 
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